From: Joan Petit <jpetit@pdx.edu>
Date: Wed, May 25, 2011 at 4:16 PM
Subject: Resignation from Board of ACRL-Oregon
To: Jane Scott <jscott@georgefox.edu>


Dear Jane:

This letters serves as my notice of resignation from the Board of ACRL-Oregon, where I currently hold the office of Member-at-Large. I would like to serve through the next meeting in August and have my resignation be effective after that.

I have very much enjoyed working with the Board. My resignation reflects not the people or work of ACRL-Oregon but my own over-commitments of time.

Sincerely,
Joan Petit
-- 
Joan Petit
Humanities & Social Sciences Librarian
Portland State University
jpetit@pdx.edu
 503-725-2397
